From: Rob Collman
Sent: 08 January 2019 09:48
To: Lawlor, Josh
Subject: Application 2018/6007/P Objection

Dear Josh,

I have been made aware that there is now a different planning permission

application 2018/6007/P for just the building at the back of the garden.

Hopefully it will be looked at together with 2018/5125/P as they are indeed part of the same
proposed works.

With these plans alone there is more than some concern to the amount of garden and treeline
that will remain visible to all the neighbours who also enjoy the view as it would without
doubt be one of the reasons they purchased their property in the first place.

Thanks
Rob Collman
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